
 

Hartsbourne Coronation celebration 

Friday 5th May 2023  

We will be celebrating the coronation of King Charles III with a party on Friday 5th 
May 2023 after lunch. It will be a ‘street’ party on the field/playground (or hall if it’s 
raining), so that we can celebrate the event together. We will play some games and 
then stop at 2pm – 2:30pm for a picnic. The Friends of Hartsbourne Spring Trail will 
also be taking place after school. 

We would like each child to bring in a small snack to share with their class such as 
shop bought cupcakes, biscuits, breadsticks, crackers, popcorn, or fruit. We are a nut 
free school so please do not send in products containing nuts.  

If your child has allergies or you do not want them to share food, please send them 
in with a named box of their own snack and inform their teacher.   We would like 
these contributions to be brought to their classroom on the morning of the party. If 
you have a picnic blanket that you are willing to lend your child’s class, then please 
bring that in too.  

The children are invited to wear red, white and blue on that day. White represents 
peace and honesty, red symbolises bravery and strength, and blue represents justice, 
loyalty and perseverance. These are British values we share at school. Please do not 
buy anything especially for this event. If your child does not have red, white or blue 
clothes, they can wear anything that is not their school uniform.  

We aim to make this a memorable day for the children. For most of us, the 
coronation of King Charles will be the first coronation we have witnessed and next 
week we will be focusing on this in our class assemblies so that the children can 
understand the importance of this event in the history of our country. 

We appreciate your support as always,  

Hartsbourne Primary School 

 

 

 



      
 

 
Smarties Challenge 

 
We just wanted to say a huge thank you to everyone who participated in the 
Smarties Challenge. We hope your children did some great chores and 
deeds to earn their money! We took an amazing £625 which we will be 
discussing with the school to see what it is to be spent on for the benefit of 
the children. Your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Any queries or suggestions, please speak to your class rep or 
email friendsofhartsbourne@gmail.com  
 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 



 

 

 

 


